
 

Minutes of SACHR meeting on April 8, 2017 at Hall-1 

 

The following points have been discussed in SACHR meeting(reference letter number/219): 

 

1. The SACHR of Hall-1, met on April 8, 2017 to investigate the matter of objectionable items 

Found in F-402.  

 

2. Some objectionable items were also found in D-314 in a random visit. 

 

3. The cases were strict violation of disciplinary norms and the SACHR places its 

recommendation that the decision in this regards needs to be taken by Dean Student. 
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